

Name:

I. Choose the correct answer

11. I wonder who live....., country folk or city people?
A. happier B. more happier C. happier D. more happily
12. My father and I enjoy.....kites and.....in the west.
A. fly/watch B. flying/watch C. flying/watching D. fly/watching
13. When my family goes camping, the most interesting thing is to.....the tent.
A. put up B. get up C. take up D. make up
14. Farmers who are working on.....look very happy with shining smiles on summer days.
A. grasslands B. paddy fields C. factories D. construction sites
15.is often the hardest but the most important time to people living in the countryside.
A. Tet holiday B. Harvest time C. Daylight D. Travelling time
16. The city is much than the countryside. There are a lot of services in the city.
A. more convenient B. most convenient C. conveniently D. more inconvenient
17. A tradition is something special that is through the generations
A. passed B. passed to C. passed down D. passed out
18. According to thein England, we have to use a knife and a fork at dinner.
A. table ways B. table manners C. behaviours D. differences
19. Among the, the Tay people have the largest population.
A. ethnic minorities B. majorities C. groups D. ethnic cultures
20. The reading table is in.....middle of room.
A. a/ a B. a / the C. the / a D. the/ the
21. We have to our shoes when we go inside a pagoda.
A. give off B. turn off C. take off D. put on

22. Some large cities have to find measures to protect them from air
- A. rubbish B. garbage C. wastes D. pollution
23. We are going to prepare sticky rice served with grilled chicken for the celebration.
- A. five colours B. five-colours C. five-colour D. five-coloured
24. is a celebration to show respect and esteem to the elderly.
- A. Longevity B. Birthday C. Wishing D. Celebration
25. “- Are there 54 ethnic groups in our country?” “_____”
- A. No, there aren’t. B. Exactly! C. Yes, they are. D. Yes, that’s ok!
26. “- This new dress takes all my savings” “-_____”
- A. What a pity! B. Congratulation! C. Oh! Wish you all of the best! D. It’s right up your street!

D. READING

I. Choose the correct answers to fill in the blanks.

Ethan and Noah are brothers. They look (31) each other but they are quite different in some ways. Noah likes to stay inside. He likes to watch television, and he watches several shows every day. He spends about two hours (32) television each day. He also likes (33) video games. He likes chatting with his friends and playing games online. In contrast, Ethan likes to spend time outside. He likes to swim in a pool which is not far (34) his house. He goes to the pool several times each week, sometimes everyday. He swims (35) about an hour. He walks there and back. Sometimes he runs all the way there! He spends most of his day on his feet.

31. A. same B. like C. alike D. similar
32. A. to watch B. watch C. watching D. watched
33. A. playing B. play C. doing D. do
34. A. to B. with C. in D. from
35. A. with B. for C. in D. to

II. Read the text and choose the correct answer

The country is more beautiful than a town and more pleasant to live in. Many people think so, and go to the country for the summer holidays though they cannot live there all the year round. Some have a cottage built in a village so that they can go there whenever they can find the time.

English villages are not all alike, but in some ways they are not very different from one another. Almost every village has a church, the round or square tower of which can be seen from many miles around. Surrounding the church is the church yard, where people are buried.

The village green is a wide stretch of grass, and houses or cottages are built round it. Country life is now fairly comfortable and many villages have running water brought through pipes into each house. Most villages are so close to some small towns that people can go there to buy what they can't find in the village shops.

36. When do city people often go to the country?
A. At the weekends. B. All the year round.
C. At Christmas. D. The summer holidays.
37. What is the advantage of city people when they have a cottage built in the village?
A. They can have their houses rented.
B. They can go to the country at weekends.
C. They can go to the country whenever they can find the time.
D. All are correct.
38. What is the common feature of English villages?
A. They have a church.
B. They have a church with a tall tower, and a village green.
C. They have a village green.
D. They have running water.
39. What is NOT mentioned in the life of English villages?
A. The village green B. The church C. Running water D. The Internet
40. What can villagers do when their villages are close to small towns?
A. They can go there to buy whatever they want.
B. They can go there to buy cheaper things.
C. They can go there to buy what is not found in the village shops.
D. They can go there to buy luxury goods.

E. WRITING

I. Put the words in the correct order to make meaningful sentences.

41. fancy/ you/ Do/ children/ with/ working?

.....

42. such as/ hobbies/ or/ making/ things/ crafts/ collecting/ interesting/ are / Some /.

.....

43. People/ more/ the/ countryside/ in/ are/ the/ city/ friendly/ in/ than

.....

44. you/ ridden/ Have/ a/ ever/ horse/?

45. enjoy/ in/ I/ herding/ countryside/ picking/ buffaloes/ and/ the/ oranges

III. Rewrite the following sentences.

46. Listening to music is more interesting than watching TV.

I prefer.....

47. What is your daughter's age, Mrs. Mai?

How.....

48. An extended family consists of at least 3 generations.

There are.....

49. This is the most thrilling movie I've ever watched.

No movie I've ever watched.....

50. Life in the city is not as peaceful as life in the countryside.

Life in the countryside.....